
Borough of Highlands 
Planning Board 

Public Notice 
 
The Borough  of Highlands Planning Regular Board Meeting 
that was scheduled for Thursday, February 12, 2015 has been 
cancelled.  
 
The next regularly scheduled Planning Board Meeting will be 
held on March 12, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. and will be held at the 
Highlands Elementary School, 360 Navesink Avenue, 
Highlands, NJ.  
 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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